
Vincent County Council – Contracts/Penalty Payments – 1883-1898 

File A83 

• Letter from Patrick Cahill, Contractor, regarding a slip that took place in Contract 93 

between Cromwell and Perriams on the west bank of the Clutha River that he believes he is 

not responsible for – 23 May 1883.  Attached to the letter is a Memorandum from the 

County Engineer and his opinion that the Contractor is at fault and clauses 18 and 23 

support this – 25 July 1883 

• Letter from Abernethy and McLennan regarding a penalty of £14.5 shillings for not having 

completed Contract no. 114 – 10 September 1884 

• Letter from Phillip Stile regarding a penalty for not having finished his contract on time – 21 

May 1883 

• Letter from Louis Botyer regarding penalty for a late contract, contract no. 66, Rocky Point 

Road – 18 May 1880 

• Letter of explanation from the contractor, John McCormick, for the contract for Rocky Point 

Bridge not being completed – 26 November 1878 

 


